
December 14, 2016 

REPORT ON ATTENDANCE OF THE INTERNATIONAL SOCIETY FOR 

PHOTOGRAMMETRY AND REMOTE SENSEING CONGRESS 2016 IN PRAGUE 

I am grateful for the travel grant provided by the ISPRS Foundation (TIF), which made it possible 

for me to attend the XXIII ISPRS congress at Prague earlier this year. The conference was well 

organized and it was a huge success with a lot of attendees from different part of the world. It was 

a great feeling for me to attend as well. 

I was able to meet, interact and exchange contacts with a lot of researchers and remote sensing 

practitioners from different walks of life. Likewise, the presentation of my paper gave me greater 

courage to address a bigger multicultural audience. The questions and feedback from the 

presentation has also helped shape my research going forward. Some points were raised, which I 

have taken into consideration in my doctoral study.  

Attending the congress also gave me the opportunity to experience and explore a new city, which 

I indeed enjoyed. I am looking forward to the next congress in Nice, France. 

Sincerely 

Adedayo Kelvin Adeleke 

PhD Candidate, Geomatics Division – University of Cape Town, SA. 


